Paul Tuveson

Over the years it seems as though the MPCA team are not cracking down on the polluters. Seems to
be getting much worse due to the reports that we all see. Please start looking at the sources that are
damaging our waterways and land literally all over the state.

Perhaps what we really need back is the citizens board that did a great job of dealing with all these
polluters.



